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Positive Behaviours – Positive Attitudes 

On Tuesday 27th August, we were pleased to welcome many parents to the first Parent 
Partnership Workshop of this academic year, and to share our new Positive Behaviours – 
Positive Attitudes poster.  

Our students may be familiar with our whole school values of Well-Being, Learning and Global 
Citizenship. This poster makes these three strands more accessible and age appropriate. 

 

We also introduced the matrix of positive behaviours and attitudes, organised under the three 
strands of Safe, Curious and Kind. Clearly shared expectations help us to promote and model 
the behaviours that we want our students to absorb as they progress through school. Please join 
with us in sharing and modelling these positive behaviours and attitudes. 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ClyC9ONCStdpR9Oq0gkHHZ-d1EEZ24Lhj4_uNKR5lek/edit?usp=sharing

